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Dear Members of the Library Services Committee,

   Provost Kaler has informed me of the names of the people who will serve 
on the external review committee for the library and their charge. The 
charge consists of three parts:

1. Evaluation of the organization and management of the library.

2. Benchmarking of resources and their allocation, particularly in
    regards to print vs. electronic resources.

3. Commenting on the relationship between Melville and the HSC library.

The people on the review committee are

Susan Brynteson (Chair)
Vice Provost and May Morris Director of Libraries
University of Delaware Library

Anne Kenney
Carl A. Kroch University Librarian
Cornell University Library

Brinley Franklin
Vice Provost, University Libraries
University of Connecticut Libraries

James Neal
Vice President for Information Services and University Librarian
Columbia University

They will be here Mon. Sept. 28 and Tue. Sept. 29.  Provost Kaler said 
that he knows that that Monday is a holiday, Yom Kippur. Our committee 
is provisionally scheduled to meet with the external review committee on 
Monday.  He will give us some more details at our meeting tomorrow.

   Best,

    Bob


